
 
 
 
 
  

Up-Coming Bingo Dates



 If you are able to assist us in any of the up-coming bingo dates dates, please 
call Lorna @ 465-5594 or Lil @ 466-4060.

 
 
                                                                Parkway Bingo                                    Fort Road Bingo
                                                                Tues., Feb. 19                                       Sun., March 9
                                                                Fri., Feb. 29                                            Sun., June 15
                                                                Thurs., March 13
                                                                Sun., May 18
 
 

 
Casino

               
We do have a casino scheduled for June 23 & 24, and again will be looking for workers for 
various shifts.  If you know you are able to assist, please give Isabella a call at 466-3895.
 
Lord of the Rings Adventure Bible Camp
 
Grace United Church is offering its 7th annual “Lord of the Rings” Adventure Bible Camp for 
children in Grades 1 to 6 during the Teachers’ Convention, February 28 & 29, 2008.  The camp 
takes place at Grace United, 6215 – 104 Avenue, from 9:00 am to 4:00 pm both days.  The cost 
is $40.00 per child.  Young hobbits will explore the themes of companionship, courage, and 
creation through games, crafts, music, and many more fun activities.  Spaces fill up quickly, so 
please call Trudy at 465-2243 for more information today!
 
 
City of Edmonton Action Adventure Camp
 
The city is also sponsoring a Teachers’ Convention camp at Kenilworth Community Hall, 7104 
– 87 Avenue.  These two action packed days will include sport activities, games, crafts, and 
outdoor adventures.  The cost for the two days is $40.00 per child.  To register, call 496-4999, 
press 2, or register in person at the nearest leisure centre.  Quote code # 282809.
 
 
Multi-Business Open House
An invitation to attend this huge open house is extended to all interested persons.

Sunday, March 2 from 11 am to 4 pm at the Gold Bar Hall
 
This is a combined event with Pampered Chef, PartyLite, Arbonne, Tupperware, Epicure, 
Stampin’ Up, Fifth Avenue, Princess House, Watkins, Beauti-Control, Majestea, Amplifire, 
Usborne Books, and more.
There will be door prizes, free samples, specials, etc.  Hope to see you there!
 
 
Snow Angels



With the great amount of snow the city has had 
over the last few weeks, (and the forecast is for 
more), please consider helping a neighbor in need 
of help with the shoveling. 

There are agencies that can provide or refer you 
to snow removal services.
Citizen Action Centre – 496-8200
SAGE – 423-5510, Ext. 308 
Seniors Caring About Seniors – 465-0311

      
Summer Job Opportunities
“Changing Lives – One Game of Tag at a Time!”
 
Opportunities are now available for those who have a passion for recreation and love working 
with children and youth.  The City of Edmonton is hiring summer staff now, so don’t miss out!  
Part-time positions starting immediately are also available.  For more information, visit the 
website – www.edmonton.ca and click on City Jobs/Job opportunities.
 
 
Our Condolences…
 
The community sends a message of sympathy to the family of Lori Warwa, who very recently 
experienced a medical emergency and passed away.  Her husband, Rocky, and young sons will 
surely miss her.
 


